
Welcome back everyone, can you believe we are halfway through the year already? This term, we have two 

special guests visiting the school to teach some classes during their PE lessons. Peter Knight from Queensland 

Touch Football is doing a sport education program during PE lessons on Monday and Thursday. Travis Young from 

AFL Queensland will be doing Auskick on Wednesday afternoon after school and a sport education program with 

Wednesday’s PE classes.   

We have a number of students who will be representing the school in sporting events this term.  Well done to 

our netball girls who competed in the Central Queensland Regional Shield and a big thank you to Mrs Betts for 

your hard work in preparing the girls for this tough competition. Good luck to our Softball team who will be 

participating in an inter-school softball tournament over the next coming weeks. A volleyball tournament will 

also occur later in the term. Volleyball trials have started and are open to Year 4, 5 and 6 students. Lastly, good 

luck to the 15 students who will be attending the Port Curtis Track and Field Trials on Friday 28th July at Benaraby 

State School. 

Thought for the day… 

Every champion was once a contender who refused to give up. 
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